10-001
COMMENT
CL-05864

From: paulo caiafa botelho <paulocaiafabotelho@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2010 11:47 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: REGULATION OF RETAIL FOREX

I AM A USER OF FOREX TRADE. I WOULD LIKE TO SAY THAT I AM AGAINST THE REGULATION TO

LEVERAGE OF 10:1.
IT SEEMS TO PROTECT THE TRADER ONCE THE LOSS AVERAGE CAN BE SMALER BUT ALSSO THE

PROFIT WILL BE SMALER SO LET US FIGURE OUT HOW MUCH MONEY WE PUT ON RISK. MAYBE
INCREASE TO 200:1 WILL BE ANOTHER POSITION TO CONSIDER.

THANK YOU

Quer falar com seus amigos do Messenger sem instalar nada? Clique aqui e veja como.



